
 
                                                                                                
 

                                                                                         22ND SEPTEMBER, 2020 
 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
 
THE MANAGING COMMITTEE OF THE BANGALORE TURF CLUB LIMITED IS 

PLEASED TO ANNOUNCE THE COMMENCEMENT OF THE BANGALORE 

WINTER MEETING 2020-21 STARTING FROM SUNDAY, 1ST NOVEMBER, 

2020. IT HAS BEEN FURTHER DECIDED THAT THE PROSPECTUS FOR THE 

FIRST FIVE DAYS OF RACING WILL BE RELEASED SHORTLY. 

 

THE PROSPECTUS FOR THE REMAINING PART OF THE SEASON WILL BE 

ANNOUNCED ON OR BEFORE SECOND WEEK OF NOVEMBER, 2020. 

 

FOR THE KIND INFORMATION OF MEMBERS AND ALL RACING PATRONS. 


